
 
 

Memorandum 
December 22, 2016 

 
 
To:  TR-160186 - File 
 
From:  Betty Young, Transportation Planning Specialist, Rail Safety  
 
Subject: TR-160186 – Walla Walla County Public Works 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
Port Kelley Road – USDOT 844389C 

  
On March 10, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
awarded a GCPF grant totaling $50,000 to Walla Walla County Public Works (County) for a 
project related to realigning the roadway and repaving the asphalt approaches to the Port Kelley 
Road crossing, identified as USDOT 844389C. The estimated total project cost for the project 
was $77,771.48. The actual cost of the project was $232,304.83. 
 
On December 14, 2016, the County submitted a request for reimbursement. Rail Safety staff 
inspected the crossing on December 21, 2016, and confirmed that the project was completed 
according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket. 
 
 
 


